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SWIFT EDUCATIONAL
CONTINUITY IN THE
WAKE OF HURRICANE IAN

See how Mobile Modular & Cotton
Logistics quickly set up schools in Florida
post-Hurricane Ian, getting students back
in the classroom.

In the aftermath of Hurricane Ian in 2022, Lee
County was left with a significant challenge. The
storm had severely damaged the local school
infrastructure, making many buildings
uninhabitable. With the school year already
underway, the county faced the urgent task of
finding a way to continue education for countless
students without delay.

Cotton Logistics partnered with Mobile Modular to
quickly set up a temporary educational campus for
displaced students. They deployed 73 modules,
creating over 38,000 square feet of classroom and
office space, using in-fleet assets. Despite time
constraints, both teams worked tirelessly, even
through Thanksgiving, to finish by early December
2022. Mobile Modular provided the units, while
Cotton Logistics managed on-site services like
electrical and plumbing. This project's success
demonstrated modular construction's effectiveness
in emergencies, ensuring uninterrupted education in
Lee County. It also showcased the community's
resilience and the collaborative efforts of Cotton
Logistics and Mobile Modular in disaster recovery.

Customer Name: 

Project Location: 

Building Type(s): 

Module Count: 

Total Sq. Ft:

Cotton Logistics

Lee County, Cape Coral, FL

Disaster Recovery, Education

73

38,000 sq. ft.

THE CHALLENGE

THE SOLUTION



Contact Us Today!
866.889.7777 • mobilemodular.com

BUILDING LAYOUT


